
 

 

Colorado Family Church 2024 Family Camp Registration is Open 
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REGISTER NOW  
 

 

Dear family, 
 
We are excited to finally open registration for the 2024 Family Camp! Once 
again, we've reserved the Waunita Hot Springs Ranch, a 250 acre ranch 
with an Olympic size geothermal pool with enough space to fit our entire 
group and a 5-star Google Maps rating. They have the capacity for about 
65 people. 
 
We will be there from the afternoon of Friday, July 26 to the morning of 
Monday, the 29th. We are excited to be able to take time together 
as families in nature, come closer as a community, and also we are 
planning a spiritual component as well. Individuals are welcome to come 
as well, but please be prepared to share a room with someone. 
 
As in previous years, the church has subsidized half of the cost, and we only 
ask families to pay $100 per person up to a maximum of $400 per 
nuclear family. You may notice that we increased prices this year. We 
apologize for that, but since prices have been rising these past few years, 
we felt we had to make an increase this year. Children under 2 are free. We 
love for multigenerational families to come, but we must ask that you 
register and pay separately to maintain the affordability of the 
camp. Please come prepared to help with meals and cleaning from time to 
time.  
 
Space is limited. Please register online and don't delay, as it is first come 
first-served. Once we get close to our registration capacity, we will close 
registration and create a standby list. We hope that everyone that wishes 
to go to Family Camp this year will be able to attend. 
 
Please see their website if you have any questions about the place. The 
ranch is located close to Gunnison, CO. 
 
Please take a look at the video from last year if you want to get an idea of 
what the "camp" is like. 
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2024 Family Camp Registration 
We are super excited to be able to hold our annual family camp at the Waunita Hot 

Springs Ranch (near Gunnison, CO) again this year. The dates will be from Friday 

afternoon, July 26 to the morning of Monday, the 29th. Registration will be first 

come, first serve. You can get a feeling for the camp experience by watching last 

year's video below. 

The reg istration cost is $100 per person, capped at $400 per nuclear family. This cost 

includes food and lodging for 3 nights. It does not include some extracurricular activities 

that may be available, such as horse riding. In order to obtain this price, the church is 

subsidizing over 50% of the cost of the camp, and we wil l be working together to prepare 

our own meals. We love for mult igenerational families to come, but we must ask that you 

register and pay separately to mainta in the af fordability of the camp. 

Information on extracurricular activit ies, such as RAZR excursions, horseback riding, 

raft ing, etc. can be found at http://www.waunita.com/summerfa ll / or email them directly at 

info@waunita.com. Pets are unfortunately not allowed without permission from the owners. 

Youtube 

Your name * 

• 
First Name Last Name 

How many total people in your nuclear family (please do not include anyone under 2 
years old)? * 

e.g., 23 

Best Email Address for Camp Updates * 

example@example.com 

Payment * 

0 USD 

Description 

Submit 
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